
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services  
Date: February 16, 2016 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:  Construction Re-bids – Johnson Upper Elementary and Holmes Middle School 
 

As part of the 2013 bond issue, we will renovate Johnson Upper Elementary and 
Holmes Middle Schools this summer. It was necessary to re-bid the steel division 
of work for the construction project. We would like to discuss the responses 
received on this trade at the next Building and Site Committee meeting on 
Monday, February 22, 2016. 
 
The RFB for the renovations projects for steel was made available on January 
26, 2016.  The bid responses were due on February 11, 2016. Plante Moran 
Cresa is currently reviewing the information.  The process for evaluation will be in 
accordance with the criteria that were established previously. 
 
The bid responses will be available in the Business Office conference room for 
any Board member that would like to look at the documents provided by the 
various firms.  
 
On Monday, February 22, 2016 at the Building and Site Committee meeting 
Plante Moran Cresa will present the results of their evaluation to the Board of 
Education and provide recommendations for next steps in the process of 
selecting the vendors to provide the steel work for the Johnson Upper 
Elementary and Holmes Middle Schools construction project. 
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